TOWN OF TYRINGHAM
MASSACHUSETTS
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the provisions of MGL chapter 40A section 11 the Board of
Appeals will conduct a public hearing on the application of Bruce
and Penny Wein of 34 Lakeside Drive. The application is a request for a
Special Permit under Section 5 of the Zoning Bylaws to construct additions to
an existing dwelling. The additions will expand to the South, North
and East. The South addition is 38’ x 26 feet creating a master suite
on the main level and will be approximately 26’ from the Dproperty line.
The East addition will be 25’ x 18’ and be a screened porch and
approximately 101’ from the property line and edge of Goose Pond.
The North addition will be 20’ x 24’ expanding the family room and be
approximately 22’ from the adjacent property line.

All interested persons should attend the public hearing or submit
commen‘s in writing to the Board of Appeals at tyrcc@bcn.net.
Failure to = ke recommendations on the matter for review shall be
deemed la « of opposition thereto.

The public hearing will take place remotely at the Town Hall, 116 Main Road,
Tyringham, MA 01264 on February 23,2021 at 7:00pm. To attend the hearing
remotely email tyrcc@bcn.net by 11:00am on February 23, 2021.

Stephen Baluk

Chairman, Board of Appeals
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